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May 6, 2020       
 
 
  
City of Terre Haute 
 
 

SUBJECT: Historic Walnut 
 
Dear Council,  
 
Central State Construction is a local MEP Contractor. We have been working diligently with 
Commonwealth on pricing for the Historic Walnut housing project and look forward to working on 
this project.  
 
We intend to use union labor from Terre Haute and the surrounding area on this project. We are 
signatory with Electricians Local 725, Plumbers and Steamfitters Local 157, Sheet Metal Workers 
20 and Carpenters Local 133. We also intend to use local Terre Haute suppliers whenever 
possible. These include Kirby Risk, Industrial Supply, Connor Company, Duncan Supply and 
United Refrigeration.  
 
Central State Construction would appreciate consideration of the Council to assist in this project 
by approving this request from Commonwealth.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Larry D. Yargus 
President 
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